Participants Needed for

Research Study on Clinical
Supervision

Very little is known about what factors influence
communications between supervisees and supervisors.

We are looking for participants for a study that aims to
improve our understanding of factors that influence
supervisee's willingness to share their thoughts, feelings, and
experiences as they relate to clinical training and supervision.

Q: Who is eligible to participate?

A: Participants must be 18 years or older, currently enrolled
in a graduate mental health program, and have at least one
month of supervised clinical experience.

Q: What does participating in the study entail?

A: You will be asked to fill out a number of questionnaires
asking about one supervisory relationship. These are
questionnaires commonly used in psychosocial research. The
questionnaires will take approximately 20 minutes to
complete.

Q: What are the benefits of participating in this study?

A: Upon completing the survey, you will be entered into a
raffle to win 1 of 3 Amazon gift cards worth $50.

INTERESTED IN SIGNING UP?

EMAIL SUPERVISIONSTUDY50@GMAIL.COM



